
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

November 9th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

 No grievances have been filed since the last full Senate meeting. 

 Following Linda Wilde’s departure from the University, Denise Hand was appointed as 

the new Staff Senate representative to CODRE.  According to the new SGC Charter which 

requires CODRE and COSW representatives to also sit on SGC, Denise is now a full voting 

member of SGC. 

With Open Enrollment requiring so much time and effort for HR over the past few 

weeks, the Grievance Policy Review has not moved forward since the last full Senate meeting.  I 

have reached out to Mary Elizabeth Miles, Donna Ernst, and PED Chair Virginia Hosono to look 

at schedules and plan another meeting soon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


